
 You’re Invited! 
 

Kick-Off Public Meeting  

Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ Study 
 

Tuesday, July 8, 2008 

6:30 p.m. 

Saint Joan of Arc - Gymnasium 

1701 Bloor Street West 
 

 

Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ Study 

 

The City is undertaking a study for the portion of 

Bloor Street West between Keele Street and 

Dundas Street West and for Dundas Street West 

between Glenlake Avenue and Boustead Avenue 

(see inset map). 

 

The purpose of the Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ study 

is to create a framework for new development and 

identify needed service, transportation or 

streetscape improvements.  The City Planning 

Division’s recent Bloor Street Visioning Initiative 

will inform the study’s work and help shape a 

vision for the area 

 

Join us!  Come learn about the study and how you can participate. 

 

Looking for more information?  Visit www.toronto.ca/planning/bloordundas.htm to learn more 

about the Bloor Dundas ‘Avenue’ study.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Corwin Cambray, Senior Planner, at (416) 397-0244 or 

email at ccambra@toronto.ca 

 

You may also contact Councillor Gord Perks, Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park, at 416-392-7919 or 

email at councillor_perks@toronto.ca   

 
 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 

 

 
City Planning Division 


